
  

 

 

 

Debris Blower Demonstration 

 

 

 

 

 

Venango Conservation District, along with Krigger and 

Company, will be holding a demonstration of our new 

debris blower to provide the opportunity to see it in action 

and answer any questions you might have.  

All roadmasters and supervisors who may be interested in 

using the debris blower are encouraged to come! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

When: August 29, 2017  

            9:30 am until ? 

 

Where: Pritchard Road, 

Oil City 
 

(Park in Parking Lot C along 

Cherrytree Road. Demonstration will 

occur beginning at the intersection of 

Cherrytree Road and Pritchard Road.) 

 

**Rain Date: August 31st at 9:30 am. 
 

Please RSVP to Hilary by August 28th! 

Phone: 814-676-2832  

Email: hbuchanan@usachoice.net 

 


